

10 September 2020

Dear alumnae and friends of Ying Wa,

News on the 120th Anniversary Thanksgiving Service

The 120th Anniversary Thanksgiving Service and Open Days, originally scheduled at the end of March 2020, were postponed due to the Covid-19 epidemic. Nevertheless, the 120th Anniversary marks an important milestone in the history of Ying Wa. The school has decided to reschedule the service on **October 17, 2020** (Saturday) at 3 p.m. in the Silcocks Hall of the Robinson Road Campus. We are honoured to have invited Rev. Lee Ching Chee, the first female pastor ordained in Hong Kong, as our guest speaker. The occasion is especially meaningful because of Rev. Lee's strong connection with our school.

The service will be conducted live online due to public health concerns. Recording of the service will also be uploaded on the school's YouTube channel afterwards.

With the efforts of the Alumnae Association and the whole school, a Homecoming Day will be scheduled on March 27, 2021 (Saturday). All friends of Ying Wa are welcome and more details will be released in due course.

Sincerely,

Francis Kwan

Principal